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Notice
02/01/2025

All employees, students and visitors of the college are hereby notified
that uprooting or removing anything from the kitchen garden is
strictly prohibited. The proper maintenance of the kitchen garden is
essential as part of the preparations for the upcoming NAAC Peer
Team visit. We kindly request everyone to cooperate in preserving and
protecting this valuable part of our campus.
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